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Comments: Hi there! I am a mother who supports safeguarding our ecosystems. 

I am very concerned that Shasta Trinity National Forest is proposing to log over 4,000 acres in Forest Glen and

the Wild and Scenic South Fork Trinity River in the Smoky, Red Mountain, and Prospect Creek tributaries. 

I ask you to please not log this magnificent forest.

 

Public safety and community protection should be a priority. However, these priorities are best managed by

focusing on home hardening, defensible space, creating strategic shaded fuel breaks, and removing legitimate

hazard trees along major roads. Road construction and widespread ground-based logging with heavy equipment

in impaired watersheds detrimentally harms the soil and decimates natural regeneration. Furthermore, leftover

logging slash creates immense ground fuels and increases future fire risk.

 

Thank you for your time!

Take good care,

 Amy Hansen


